
From: Bennett Lawson <Bennett.Lawson@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 3:14 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Angela Clay <Angela.Clay@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Cubs game today 

  

Hello Director Berlin, 

  

Ald Angela Clay and I attended an event at Wrigley Field today to celebrate Juneteenth and joined the 

Mayor and Cubs owners/staff for a portion of the game.  We accepted tickets/passes from the Cubs as 

hosts of the event in our official capacity.   

  

Please let me know if any other information is needed.  Thanks for all your help.   

  

Sincerely, 

  

Bennett Lawson 

44th Ward 

  

  

  

Get Outlook for iOS 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein 

and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 

recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended 

recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-

mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 

respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of 

any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 

https://aka.ms/o0ukef

